PRESS RELEASE

Avanti Gardens Primary School praised by Ofsted for notable improvements and for its
ambition for pupils’ development and progress.

Avanti Gardens Primary School has been rated good by Ofsted in a recent inspection
(February 2024). The inspection report underscores the school’s commitment to fostering a
dynamic learning environment where high expectations are met with enthusiasm and
dedication.

Highlighted in the report is the school's unwavering dedication to fostering positive attitudes
towards learning among pupils of all ages. From embracing rigorous academic challenges to
adhering to established routines, pupils demonstrate a remarkable level of engagement,
contributing to a calm and orderly atmosphere conducive to learning. This commendation
reflects the dedication and professionalism of the school's teachers and support staff.

The school has been graded good in all areas including the quality of education, behaviour
and attitudes, personal development, leadership and management, and early years provision.
The report stresses the school’s holistic approach to education, emphasising not only
academic excellence but also the cultivation of essential life skills and values and praises
teachers for celebrating both individual and collective achievements, as well as fostering a
sense of pride and belonging among its diverse pupil body.

The report also lauds the school's comprehensive curriculum, designed to provide pupils with
a broad and ambitious educational experience.

The school’s Principal, Harry Penny, expressed his pride and gratitude in the school's
accomplishments, stating:

"I am incredibly proud of the tireless hard work undertaken by everyone at Avanti Gardens in
the past few years has been officially recognised. This good rating is a testament to our
ongoing commitment to excellence, and | am thrilled that our journey of improvement and
growth has been acknowledged. Our dedicated staff, supportive families, and exceptional
pupils all contribute to making Avanti Gardens School a special place to attend. We look
forward to continuing our journey of improvement and to building upon our recent successes
and embracing future opportunities for growth and development.”



